Brort—

STATE OF FLORIDA
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL REGULATION

BOB MARTINEZ
TWIN TOWERS OFFICE BUILDING GOVERNOR
2600 BLAIR STONE ROAD

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-2400 DALE TWACHTMANN

SECRETARY

August 27, 1987

Mr. David T. Arceneaux
Environmental Control Manager
Champion International Corporation
P. O. Box 87

Cantonment, Florida 32533-0087

Dear Mr. Arceneaux:

Re: Expiration Date Extension for Construction Permit
No. AC 17-113551

The Department is in receipt of your letter dated July 30, 1987,
which requested an extension of the expiration date for the above
referenced permit. The following shall be changed and added:

Expiration Date:

From: October 31, 1987
To: March 1, 1988

Attachment to be Incorporated:

8. Mr. David T. Arceneaux's letter dated July 30, 1987, and
received August 3, 1987.

This letter must be attached to your construction permit,
No. AC 17-113551, and shall become a part of. the permit.

~
Sin erely,

//Z;ééé acégafgéégégiaﬁfl

Secretary

DT/ks

cc: E. Middleswart
B. Pittman, Esqg.

Protecting Florida and Your Quality of Life
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375 Muscogee Road

P.O. Box 87

Cantonment, Florida 32533.0087
904 968-2121

©J) Champion

Champion Internationa! Corporation
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July 30, 1987

Mr. R. Bruce Mitchell

Bureau of Air Quality Management
Department of Environmental Regulation
Twin Towers Office Building

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FL 32301-8241

Dear Mr. Mitchell:

On March 24, 1987 Champion requested an extension of
Construction Permit Nos.: AC17-111185, AC17-113551,
AC17-113552 and AC17-113553. This request was granted on
April 10, 1987 with the extension of these permits to
October 31, 1887. These extensions were required to allow
additional time for testing due to late start-up of the new
facilities.

At this time we have comn.pleted testing on all sources.
Operating permit applications have been submitted to the
Northwest District Office for AC17-113553 (Woodyard
addition) and for AC17-111195 (P-5 Paper Machine Conversion)
on July 14, 1987. An application for operating permit for
AC17-113552 (lime slaker) will be submitted on July 31,
1987.

The other Construction Permit, AC-113551 (Bleach Plant) is
not ready for submittal at this time. Data from the Erco
generator sources are all within permit limits. However,
the bleach plant scrubbers and salt unloading are not within
rermit limits due to problems with vendor supplied
equipment. The specific problems relate to the removal
efficiencies for the bleach plant scrubbers and a pressure
relief valve for the salt unloading tank. The bleach plant
scrubber removal efficiency appears to be related to
scrubber media.
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At this time Champion is working with the vendors to correct
these problems. We expect to have the problem corrected
within the next two to four months. Champion is regquesting,
therefore, an extension of Construction Permit AC17-113551
from October 31, 1987 to March 1, 1988.

If you or your staff have any questions concerning this
request, please don’t hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

ok i y L fw’/‘(@/

David T. ATceneaux
Supervisor, Environmental Control

DTA/ma

cec: Mr. Thomas W. Moody, FDER
Mr. Ed Middleswart, FDER



